



WALTER PANAS HIGH SCHOOL

Joseph M. Spero Principal

Christian Clarke Assistant Principal

Samantha Sherwood Assistant Principal

June 27, 2024

Tom Thumb Scholarship Mrs. Nancy Brophy tomthumbcampus@gmail.com

Dear Mrs. Brophy,

We want to thank you for sponsoring the Tom Thumb Scholarship which gives a Walter Panas High School senior the opportunity to be honored at the Senior Awards Ceremony.

Please know that your generosity and thoughtfulness are greatly appreciated. We are grateful for your support of our students, and for acknowledging and rewarding their efforts and achievements.

Again, thank you!

Kind regards,

Joseph Spero Principal